
ADA Website Accessibility Disclaimer 

 Effective Date: July 15, 2025 

At Bella Rooh, LLC, we are committed to ensuring digital accessibility for people with 

disabilities. We are continuously working to improve the user experience for everyone and 

applying the relevant accessibility standards to enhance our website's usability and inclusivity. 

We strive to conform to the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1, Level AA, 

which provides a framework for making web content more accessible to individuals with 

disabilities, including those who rely on assistive technologies. 

Accessibility Assistance 

 If you experience any difficulty accessing content, features, or functionality on our website due 

to a disability, please contact us directly so we can assist you: 

📧 Email: broohoffice@gmail.com 

 📞 Phone: 701-388-4161 

 📬 Mailing Address: P.O Box 4081, Mankato, MN 56002 

Please include the web page you were trying to access and a description of the issue so that we 

can resolve it promptly and ensure your experience is as smooth and accessible as possible. 

Third-Party Content 

 While we strive to ensure full accessibility on our own website, some content or services may 

be hosted by third-party providers. We do not have control over the accessibility features of 

these platforms but encourage those vendors to provide accessible content and interfaces. 

Ongoing Efforts 

 Bella Rooh, LLC views accessibility as an ongoing effort. We are committed to regular testing 

and updates as part of our broader inclusion and equity efforts. 

Thank you for visiting Bella Rooh, LLC. We value all of our customers and visitors and are 

dedicated to making our website as accessible as possible for everyone. 


